
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

1. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 1.1 AKAROA PLAYCENTRE 
 
  A letter had been circulated from the Akaroa Playcentre, expressing its concern regarding 

trespassers on the Playcentre grounds and the vandalism occurring within the Playcentre area 
which was causing a danger to the children. 

 
  The Board received the correspondence and referred the letter to staff to be actioned through 

the appropriate channels. 
 
 1.2 WAINUI RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
  A letter had been received from the Wainui Residents’ Association in reply to the Board’s 

decision on the mowing of Stanbury Reserve. 
 
  The Board received the letter and referred it to the Contracts Manager with a request that he 

report back to the Board on the issues raised by the Association. 
 
 1.3 MRS JUNE BROWN 
 
  Mrs Brown had written to the Board requesting that a “No Campervans” sign be erected outside 

the Pompallier Village Units. 
 
  The Board received the letter and asked that it be referred to the appropriate staff for comment 

on the request from Mrs Brown. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


